
HOW SHOULD WE

COMMUNICATE?

Use your own social media away

from union related accounts.

Use your own phones and email

addresses.

Create separate events.

Make clear that campaign

related activities are not union

sanctioned.

2022 Elections

WHAT SHOULD WE
AVOID DURING
ELECTIONS?

Our union's elections are a critical part of how we
ensure member democracy is maintained. There are
a few communications elements that we can try to
avoid to ensure neutrality during the elections.

NEUTRAL EMAILS

Avoid any OFNHP sent
emails that highlight
particular officers or
candidates.

NO UNION RESOURCES

You cannot use union email
addresses, phones, or other
tools for campaiging.

What to Remember

NO SOCIAL MEDIA

We cannot use any union
owned Facebook Group,
WhatsApp channel, or
Facebook Page for any
campaigning. This
includes comments as
well.

IF YOU HAVE QUESTIONS
REACH OUT TO THE ELECTIONS

COMMITTEE

elections@ofnhp.org

ELECTIONS

BEGIN IN

MARCH


